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MEDIA	RELEASE	–	FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
	

ACT	BAR	WELCOMES	NEW	ASSOCIATE	JUDGE	
	
	
Ken	Archer	the	President	of	the	ACT	Bar	Association	has	welcomed	the	appointment	of	Ms	Verity	
McWilliam	as	the	Associate	Judge	of	the	ACT	Supreme	Court.	
	
“Ms	McWilliam	is	an	experienced	barrister	with	a	busy	and	varied	practice	at	the	Sydney	Bar.	Ms	
McWilliam	is	a	popular	and	well	respected	member	of	the	NSW	legal	profession	and	will	bring	a	very	
good	legal	mind	and	developed	sense	of	fairness	to	her	work	as	an	Associate	Judge.	
	
The	ACT	Bar	welcomes	Ms	McWilliam’s	appointment	and	looks	forward	to	working	with	her”,	said	
Mr	Archer.	
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